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CHICAGO, October 18, 2019—Boeing President and CEO Dennis Muilenburg called FAA Administrator Dickson to
respond to the concerns raised in his letter. In addition, Mr. Muilenburg assured the Administrator that we are
taking every step possible to safely return the MAX to service.

Yesterday, we brought to the attention of the Department of Transportation a document containing statements
by a former Boeing employee. Earlier this year, Boeing produced this same document to the appropriate
investigating authority. Boeing has also been voluntarily cooperating with the House Transportation &
Infrastructure Committee’s investigation into the 737 MAX. As part of that cooperation, today we brought that
document to the Committee’s attention as well. We will continue to cooperate with the Committee, and all other
authorities, as they move forward with their investigations.
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